
Grown up with parents 
in the Armed Forces?
Service Child Forum for Higher and Further Education Students 

At the University of Winchester, we want to bring together students currently studying in further or higher 
education to share perspectives on life as a Service child on the 27th March. 

and we want to make sure that the voices of students in higher and further education are heard. The ideas shared in 

ABOUT THE DAY:
• 13:30-16:30 at the University of Winchester

• 

• 

• 

INTERESTED?

Sign up to attend by following this link: www.winchester.ac.uk/SCF


